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Meagan’s Memos 
 

 

 

Newsletter for August 2020 

COVID-19 

As you are aware COVID-19 is still around.  Please be vigilant in hand washing 

and hygiene to protect all children, families, and staff.  If we get a case, we will 

have to close down, and everyone isolate for a period of time.  We will contact 

Department of Health who will inform us how long this would be.  Please do not 

bring unnecessary people into the building and limit the number of people who 

don’t normally pick up your child. 

Sign in 

Please sign in under your name only.  If someone else picks up on your contact 

list, they have their own log in details and PIN.  If you must have someone else 

bring your child in or pick them up and they are not on your contact list but you 

have notified us: staff will sign them out then parents will conform this next time 

they sign in. 

Fees 

Please remember you must be 1 week ahead in fees.  Lyndal and I are emailing 

and talking with families to pay extra amounts to be able to do this.  Thank you to 

those families who paid extra and now are in front with their fees.  Well done. 

 

Educators 

Congratulations to Miss Charmaine and her partner Roy on the birth of a beautiful 

baby girl Frankie Louise.   We are pleased all are well, and Sophia is enjoying 

being a big sister. 

 

 

God Bless Meagan 
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Bible Verse of the Month 

 

Educational Leader  

This Month I am focusing on the FISH Philosophy with 
our Team of Educators ( www.fishphilosophy.com). 
 
We are also continuing to review our policies and 
practices, these can be found on our website 
www.janellestreetcentre.com.au If you would like to 
offer feedback on our policies and practices please 
email the centre. 
 
If you have any suggestions for Our Centre please do 
not hesitate to fill out a suggestion form and place it in 
the suggestion box located in the front foyer. 
 

From 
Miss Katey 

 educationalleader@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 
Room Email Addresses 

Nursery: nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Toddler: toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Preschool: preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

School Readiness: schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au 
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August 2020

Friday 7th – Jeans for Genes Day 

Friday 14th – Red Nose Day - Wear Red 

Monday 17th RSPCA Cupcake day 

Friday 21st Daffodil Day – Wear Yellow 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love the team at Janelle Street? 

We’d appreciate it if you could share your experiences with us on our Facebook page. 

Share the love here!  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/janellestreetcentretamworth/reviews/  

 

 

 

Fees  

 

Fees are now back to normal, Thank you to everyone who are paying regularly. 

 If you have any questions, please come and see Meagan or Lyndal. 
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